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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 3:29 PM
To: 'bmillman@advgeoenv.com'
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO234

Brian, 
 
We have not received a response from the Cleanup Fund.   
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Brian Millman [mailto:bmillman@advgeoenv.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 2:00 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO234 
 
Good afternoon Jerry, I am following up on your response to the clean-up fund about closure at the Oakland 
Truck Stop site. I was wondering if the fund had responded to you about moving forward with case closure; if 
they were going to do it without site management requirements or if they are leaving it to your office to close 
the site with site management requirements.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Brian W. Millman 
California Professional Geologist #8574 
Advanced GeoEnvironmental, Inc. 
Stockton • Los Angeles • San Francisco Bay Area •  
Monterey • Spokane • Seattle • Portland • Reno • Dallas 
Phone: 800-511-9300 
Fax: 888-445-8786 
bmillman@advgeoenv.com 
www.advgeoenv.com 
 
This email/fax message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, 
use, disclosure or distribution of this email/fax is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by email/fax and destroy all 
paper and electronic copies of the original message 
 

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 4:51 PM 
To: bob.trommer@waterboards.ca.gov; lgriffin@oaklandnet.com; Brian 
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO234 
 
Dear Interested Parties, 
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Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000234. 
 
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e‐mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ACEH 
 
 


